& Village of Manchester, Vermont

Minutes of a Special Meeting of the
Planning Commission
Held on the 2" day of April 2021.

Members Present: Chair Audrey Kolloff, Vice-Chair Richard Heilemann, Renée Waller, Lu
French, Jock Lawrason

Member(s) Absent: Anthony MacLaurin

Others Present: Catherine Bryars, BCRC, Jim Hand, Eric Scott, Administrative Officer and PC
Clerk

Chair Audrey Kolloff called the meeting to order at 11:04 A.M.

Business:

Continued discussion on the draft energy chapter and next steps — Catherine Bryars,
BCRC

The Special Meeting was called to review the revisions to the draft Energy Plan discussed at
the March meeting and to concur on the document to be provided to the Board of Trustees
for their review. Bryars lead the discussion. Two areas yet to be resolved are “preferred
sites” and a screening ordinance/bylaw. The Members present concurred that the draft Plan
was complete enough to present to the Board of Trustees. Chair Kolloff and other
Commissioners will attend the Board of Trustee meeting on April 05.

The next regular Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for April 21, 2021, 11:30 AM
via the Zoom platform.

There being no further business to come before the Commission, the meeting was adjourned at
12:40 AM.



